
                                                                                                             

 

 

 

8th October 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are now in the position to offer Breakfast Club from Tuesday 3rd November for children in Years 

One and Two. Unfortunately, we are unable to offer this provision to other year groups at present. 

The club will run from 7:50 am until the beginning of school. Last entry to breakfast club is strictly at 

8:20am and we will be locking the gates at this time. Numbers are limited and will be on a first come 

first served basis. 

Due to the current situation, we have made some changes in order to make it as safe as possible for 

all our children and staff: 

 We require you to book and pay for places in advance. Bookings must be made by 10am on 

Wednesdays, for the following week. You can book your child /children a place by emailing 

BreakfastClub@creswell-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk please add the word ‘Booking’ to the subject 

line. Include in the text your child’s name and class colour. 

 The cost will be £2.50 per week regardless of how many sessions your child attends. This 

cost covers 5 days of Breakfast Club and will include a breakfast and drink. There will be no 

refunds for days not attended unless your child is required to self-isolate. This is because 

under our COVID Risk Assessment your child needs to be allocated a chair and we cannot 

offer that space to anyone else. Payment must be given to Steph Burton on the Monday.  

 All children must be accompanied to the new Breakfast Club classrooms by a Parent /Carer, 

where a member of staff will sign them in. Children will then be looked after in their School 

Bubbles. You will find Breakfast Club in Pink Classroom, which is the empty one next to 

Purple class and where the paved area is. A sign will be placed on the door indicating 

Breakfast Club entrance. Parent /Carers will not be allowed in the building. 

The Breakfast Club booking conditions and information are attached and can also be found on our 

school website. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask via Dojo or by emailing the Breakfast Club 

email address. 
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